
Website Manager Report
Richard Stanworth, the Server Manager, has provided me with a development server domain where I have started work freshening up the look and feel of the current live WordPress website.
This is a slow process as it is a legacy project, handed down from manager to manager over several years, with no opportunity for a totally fresh start.
I hope to have the new website launched in time for the AGM.
Talks are ongoing about onboarding an Assistant Website Manager with the potential to take over the Website Manager role when I have simplified the management of the back end of the website.
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